
Notice of Waived Public Hearing

How do I get more information?
You can review the proposed bylaw on portmoody.ca/planningnotice. 

For questions about this waived public hearing, you may contact City 
staff at planning@portmoody.ca or by phone at 604.469.4540.

Kate Zanon, General Manager of Community Development
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When:  Council will consider approval of the bylaw amendment on  
Tuesday, January 25, 2022

Notice is given under s.467 of the Local Government Act that  
Port Moody Council has waived the holding of a public hearing  
in relation to the following proposed bylaw: 

Location: 2206 St. George Street 

Bylaw: 3326 

Application:  #6700-20-212

Applicant: Gurjeet Nijjar

Purpose:  To rezone the existing property from the Single Detached 
Residential (RS1) Zone to the Single Detached Residential 
– Small Lot (RS1-S) Zone to allow for consideration of the 
subdivision of the existing property into two lots.
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